i Self Advocates in Leadership o
. A\ ;
i /A, SAIL UPDATE \
g e January 2016

We had our first advocacy along with our Disability Receptionl We had a
great turn out and many of us were able to talk with our legislators about
the issues that our important!

Congratulations to Ivan Smith on being elected as the Vice Chair. Ivanova has a lot
of experience working for the rights of people with Developmental Disabilities.
Ivanova has worked with the Arc of King Count, People First of Washington, The
Pierce County People First chapter, Allies in Advocacy, UW Lend Program, Special

Olympics, and other organizations. We are excited to have Ivanova working as our
Co-Chair!

The legislative session has started and is now in high gear. SAIL will be
working on many bills during this session. We will be working on setting up a
plan for how we can best advocate for our legislative agenda. At our next
meeting we will review all of the policy bills that affect our community!

The February 2016 meeting will include:
¢ Get Healthy with Sandy!

¢ Discussing the 2016 Bills of interest.
¢ Advocacy Day planning!

¢ Decision making procedures

A Note from the Chairs

January 2016

Hello everyone,

We would like to give a thank you Anthony Nash II for being a great Chair the past few years and for
teaching the both of a lot about advocacy, being a mentor, and representing SAIL. We are excited that the
Down Syndrome information bill has be receiving support from the legislators. Thank you all for supporting
the bill. Advocacy days have started! We are excited to see you every Wednesday, remember to dress
appropriately and WARM! We hope to serve you well these next two years!

Sincerely, Eric Matthes, Chair of SAIL, Ivanova Smith, Co-Chair

For more information about SAIL, contact Noah Seidel; noah@arcwa.org 1.888.754.8798 ext. 102






